
Hi Adam

We are writing to you again with regard to the above mentioned property.

Yet again we have not received any notification via mail of the resubmission of proposed DA from 
council. We were advised by our neighbours in Augusta Road yesterday.

We are still concerned at the possible impact of this development, and few changes have been made 
after looking at the resubmission. 

Property development is inevitable and appreciated but it must take into consideration the neighbours 
who will be impacted the most which are the properties below in Augusta Road. 23,25,27 and 29. 
Another site inspection is recommended and appreciated.

Kind Regards,

John and Monica Ford

29 Augusta Road 

Monica Ford
Founder & Stylist

–

M. +61 414 770 225
E. monica@hamptonshouse.com.au
W. hamptonshouse.com.au

A. 182 Sydney Rd 
Fairlight, NSW 2094
Sydney Australia
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This email message and attachments (if any) may contain confidential and/or proprietary information. 
You may only use this email message and attachments as intended by the sender. If you have received this 
email in error, please notify the sender by return email and delete all copies of this email from your IT systems. 

Sent: 8/10/2019 9:56:36 PM
Subject: RE: DA2019/0996 - 10 Cecil Street FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094


